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August 26, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next Monday, September 2nd, there will be no school in observance of Labor Day. 
 
We have started our first fundraiser of the year.  You will find the Butter Braid information 
in the shark folder.  Thank you for your support! 
 
 You will find the permission form for our first field trip in the shark folder.  The permission 
needs to be turned in quickly.  Payment can come later.  Please let me know if there is 
financial hardship.  The field trip is shortly after we come back from our off-track time.  It 
would be great to get paperwork completed before we go off-track. The deadline for lunch 
requests is Tuesday, September 10th. 
 
I have included a progress report in the shark folder this week.   I am impressed with the 
progress students are making already!   It is already time for me to begin testing for the 1st 
Trimester report card! 
 
You will notice that I have printed the Kindergarten Sight Words on the back of this 
newsletter.     These words are to be read on sight, and not sounded out.  Help your child 
practice a few sight words at a time, and point out sight words when reading to them. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have questions. My cell number is (916) 799-
4497.  You can leave a message or send me a text message.  My email address is 
steve@howekinder.com.    
 
Sincerely, 

Steven Howe 
Mary Tsukamoto Elementary School 
 



 

Kindergarten High Frequency Words 
 
 

 
* Words tested in the first trimester 

I* can* we* the* like* a* see* 

go* to* have is play are for 

you this do and* what little said 

here was she he has look with 

my me where at in it of 

on they down one big small come 

that be am no his had as 


